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In an effort to provide distance learning and lab based learning opportunities to 

all Adult Education students, the Illinois Community College Board  is releasing a 

request for proposal for participation in a pilot.   
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Currently the only ICCB approved distance learning instruction is i-Pathways.  i-

Pathways is a learning management system with curriculum designed to prepare 

students at the ASE level for the GED® exam and may be offered as an 

individualized enrollment option for distance learners, in a hybrid format or as a 

supplement to curriculum within a fixed or open entry class.  
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ICCB’s goal is to expand distance and lab based learning opportunities to adult 

education students enrolled in English as a Second Language, Adult Basic 

Education, and High School Credit as well as Adult Secondary Education 

programming.  Programs are invited to submit proposals to participate in the 

FY15 Adult Education Distance Learning and Lab Based Learning Pilot. 

Participation in this pilot will require programs to plan, develop, implement and 

evaluate a pilot offering online learning opportunities through an approved 

curriculum either at a distance, through a learning lab, or in a blended or hybrid 

format. Additional ICCB AEFL funding will not be provided to programs selected 

to participate. However, existing funds can be utilized if the proposal is accepted 

as a part of the pilot project.  

 

  

 



The application has two parts, Part 1 requires applicants to design and then 

identify key components of the proposed pilot.  These components include 

selecting an enrollment type such as at a distance, hybrid, learning lab, or any 

combination of these options.  Applicants will also need to identify the 

instructional category to be served and the educational software that will be 

used to serve this population.  Complete instructions and descriptions are 

provided in the RPF memo.   
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Part 2 asks applicants to provide a comprehensive yet concise narrative 

response to a series of questions concerning the purposel, design, and 

evaluation of the proposed pilot.  The narrative response is limited to 4 pages.  
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RFPs are due, in both hard copy and electronic versions, to the ICCB by 4:30 

pm on Friday, November 21.  

Complete instructions are provided in the RFP memo.   
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If you have any questions, please contact Jay Brooks.   
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